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West Burton Solar Project Limited 

Unit 25.7, Coda Studios 
189 Munster Road 

         London  
SW6 6AW 

 

 
 
Secretary of State for Energy Security and Net Zero 
Department for Energy Security and Net Zero 
3-8 Whitehall Place 
London 
 
9 December 2024  
 
Dear Secretary of State,  
 
West Burton Solar Project – Submissions to the Secretary of State 
Application Ref: EN010132 
 
This letter sets out the documents which are submitted by West Burton Solar Project Limited 
(‘the Applicant’) in response to the consultation dated 7 November 2024 made by the Secretary 
of State for Energy Security and Net Zero (‘the SoS’). The SoS has requested comments on 
information submitted in response to their First and Second Requests for Information (RfI1 and 
RfI2) dated 19 September 2024 and 15 October 2024 respectively.  As the only information 
submitted in response to RfI1 was from the Applicant, this submission only includes the 
Applicant’s comments on responses submitted by Interested Parties at RfI2. These are set out 
in WB8.1.48 The Applicant's Comments to Responses to the Secretary of State’s Request 
for Information [DEC/WB8.1.48].  

Submitted Documents 

Note: For revised documents, clean and tracked changes versions of each are submitted when 
appropriate 
 

Ref or plan/ 
drawing number  

Document Title  

Examination Submissions 

Core Submissions 

DEC/WB8.1.48 The Applicant’s Cover Letter  
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DEC/WB8.1.49 The Applicant's Comments to Responses to the Secretary of State’s Request 
for Information 

 

The Applicant considers that the above, and supporting submissions, satisfactorily provide the 
Applicants position as requested by the SoS in their letter of 7 November 2024. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us using the details provided below if you have any 
questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Eve Browning 

West Burton Solar Project Ltd. 

 

info@westburtonsolar.co.uk 




